We have squad places available for girls and boys
who are currently in Year 2 of school. Come and join
a friendly and enthusiastic team looking to
promote positivity and make football an
enjoyable experience for parents and
children alike.

Training will take place on Tuesday evenings (between
é-7pm) on the 3G pitch at Hartford Campus, Chester
Road, CW8 ILH.

If you are interested in joining, or to arrange a free taster session,

please contact Faye Russell on O7748 704 783 or by email
(fayeblower@hotmail.com)




